
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

February 18, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Contract for Installation of Field Lights

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to award the installation of LED Retrofit Lighting for Churchill High 
School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School to Airport Lighting, Luther, 
Michigan for a total cost of $192,850, which includes a 6% contingency.

RATIONALE:

The current lighting will be updated to LED, which illuminates better, is an energy saver, 
and will direct the light to the field and shine less light onto the neighboring community.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Capital Projects Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


